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NEWSLETTER 

October 2009 

Activities 
The next field trip is the Arthurs Lake weekend, October 16 to 18. If you would like to 

attend, please contact Peter Murphy. The Miena shack will be used, and hopefully 

members with shacks in the area will also be involved. 

 

The Macquarie River/Brumbys Creek trip is November 7 to 8. There is a lot of interest in 

this so contact Craig Granquist soon to reserve a place. 

 

Notice of meeting 
The next General Meeting will be held at the Black Buffalo on October 19th starting at 

8.00pm. 

There will be a panel discussion on Penstock Lagoon after the formal part of the meeting. 

The panel will consist of acknowledged Penstock experts Malcolm Crosse, David 

O’Brien, Mark Aspinall, and Bill Beck. It will be a chance to learn how to fish the lagoon 

and ask questions of the panel. It should be a great evening, so make an effort to be there. 

 

Application for membership 
The Committee has received and approved the following nomination: 

 

Applicant Colin Shepherd 

64 Cascade Rd 

South Hobart  

Nominator Tony Dell 

Seconder Rob Dineen 

 

Christmas function 
Laurie and Grace Matcham have kindly offered to host drinks for members and partners at 

their home on Monday December 14
th
 6.30 for 7.00pm. The Annual Dinner at the 

Matcham’s was a great success, and this promises to be equally enjoyable, so put it in 

your calendar. 

 

Committee Meeting at Penstock 
The committee spent last weekend at Malcolm Crosse’s shack discussing many issues 

relating to the future of the club. We also did some fishing which was much less fruitful 

than the discussions. The President will give a full report at the General Meeting. 

 

Club Website 
This is being developed at the moment and will be available to members soon. 


